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HARRISON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
INVITATION FOR BID
11072 HWY 49
GULFPORT, MS 39503

The Harrison County School District will receive proposals for the purchase of Cafeteria Equipment in the following manner:

Reverse Auction:		CN19.2

Project: 			HCHS Cafeteria Expansion Equipment

Location: 		Harrison Central High School
			Cafeteria Building
15600 School Rd. Gulfport, MS 39503

The Harrison County School District will accept un-priced proposals until 2:00 P.M. TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2019, online at www.centralbidding.com. Submissions will be evaluated, and qualified vendors will be invited to submit priced proposals via reverse auction. The Electronic Reverse Auction will be held TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2019 from 10:00 – 10:30 A.M.

Official project documents may be obtained at the following web address: http://www.harrison.k12.ms.us/departments/child_nutrition,  then selecting Public Bid Information beneath the “Healthy Links” section. You may also download the documents from Central Bidding at www.centralbidding.com for a fee.

The Harrison County School District reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals or any groups thereof and waive any defect or informality in any bid or bidding procedure.  For any questions relating to the reverse auction process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.  Inquiries regarding the project specifications should be directed to: Bradley Barlow, Director of Child Nutrition Programs, at the following email: bbarlow@harrison.k12.ms.us


	REVERSE AUCTION: CN19.2

CALENDAR
	
	

	Bid Publication #1 – Project & documents available at www.centralbidding.com 
	
	                     January 25, 2019

	Bid Publication #2
	 
	                   February 1, 2019

	Un-Priced Sealed Proposals Due (2 PM) at www.centralbidding.com 
	
	                    February 12, 2019

	Notification of Invitation to Bid Online (automated email invite)
	 February 15, 2019

	Reverse Auction (10 AM – 10:30 AM) at www.centralbidding.com 
	 
	February 26, 2019

	Recommendation to Harrison County School Board
	March 11, 2019



